Daffodil International University
Department of Software Engineering (SWE)
Office of the Chairman of Project/Thesis Committee


April 21, 2021
NOTICE: 
This is to notify that B.Sc students who have completed their registration for the course of Project/Thesis (SWE – 431) in Fall-2020 and eligible to attend in the Spring-2021 final defense board are asked to submit their Project/Thesis/Internship (SWE – 431) report on 26 May 2021. The final defense board will be held in the first week of June 2021.
Students are also strictly asked to collect the account clearance and attached the clearance copy in the last page of the final report. Department will not evaluate the final report and not give permission to attend the final defense board without the account clearance.

For any kind of account issue communicate with:
Mr. Md. Awrat Hossain
Assistant Accounts Officer
Cell: 880 1991195558
awrat.accounts@daffodilvarsity.edu.bd
accountssupport@daffodilvarsity.edu.bd


** Additional guidelines will be notify in the corresponding google classroom.
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Member, Project/Thesis Committee:
Md. Anwar Hossen
Md. Shohel Arman
Khalid Been Badruzzaman Biplob
Assistant Professor  & Senior Lecturer
Department of Software Engineering

**NB: Everyone's participation is mandatory. Those who do not participate in the workshop cannot attend Final defense.

